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April 14, 1962

Mr. Gregorio Coronado
703i Broadway
Lubbock, Texas

j Dear Gregg:

I was certainly glad to hear from you and although
at times I am a little slow in writing I want you
to know and understand that I appreciate every-
thing you are doing both for the American GI Forum
and PASO.

My regards to all of your family and to all my
friends and members. May the good Lord bleamt
yOu.

Fraternally yours,

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
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